Fwd: Peaks Island horse farm

Permitting and Inspections

 buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

Sep 21, 2017 8:07 AM

Posted in group: Zoning

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Steven Nilsen <stevennilsen@icloud.com>

Date: Wed, Sep 20, 2017 at 4:35 PM Subject: Peaks Island horse farm To: permitting@portlandmaine.gov

Dear members of the Board,

I'm writing this e-mail in support of the island horse farm and camp. I've lived on the island for forty years and knew of his property

before he bought it and it was a mess. He's improved much of it ten fold. The camp and the farm are also destinations for many of

islanders. The kids are always around. It's good for them, a place to go, and interaction with large farm animals.

There are pro's and con's to most situations and having them stay is a plus to the island. Might be time to bury some hatchets

and get on with island life.

Steve Nilsen

19 Woods Road Peaks Island, Maine